
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
26th September 2024 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I am delighted to invite you and your Year 10/11 child to our Sixth Form Open Evening, a vital 
event for anyone considering their next steps in education. This exciting evening will be held on 
Thursday, 3rd October, from 4:30 PM to 6:30 PM. 
 
Alsop High School’s Sixth Form offers an inclusive, supportive, and ambitious environment where 
every student can thrive. We are proud to say that over 85% of last year’s cohort progressed to 
university, with many attending Russell Group institutions, while others secured impactful 
employment and apprenticeship opportunities. Our strong pastoral support ensures that every 
student is cared for, allowing them to live their true, authentic selves in a community that fosters 
respect, ambition, and belonging. 
 
This Open Evening will give you and your child a comprehensive understanding of the diverse 
opportunities available at Alsop Sixth Form. It’s a chance to: 
 
 Explore Level 3 Courses: Gain in-depth information about our courses, helping you understand 

the curriculum and the career prospects associated with each subject. 
 Meet the Staff: Talk to our dedicated and expert teaching staff, who will be available to answer 

your questions about courses, teaching methods, and the support your child will receive during 
their time with us. 

 Hear from the Leadership Team: Learn more from Mr Kerfoot, Ms Tynan, and the Sixth Form 
Team about what makes Alsop Sixth Form a special place for both academic and personal 
development. Additionally, one of our Student Captains will share their experiences. 

 
All attendees should arrive via the Walton Village entrance, where students will sign in and receive 
a programme of events, along with course information. 
 
Attending this Open Evening will give you a first-hand look at the enriching academic and supportive 
environment that defines Alsop Sixth Form. We are committed to providing every student with the 
skills, knowledge, and confidence they need to succeed at university and beyond. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you and your child on Thursday, 3rd October, for what promises to 
be an inspiring and insightful evening. 

Yours faithfully, 

L Dolan    L Tynan 

Mr L Dolan    Ms L Tynan 
KS5 Strategic Lead   Y12/13 Progress Leader 


